Your Family Is Invited To Attend The

2017 NICU Family Reunion

at Daytona Tortuga’s Ballpark—Daytona Beach
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A FIGHTING CHANCE FOR EVERY BABY™

If your child stayed in a NICU, you and your family are cordially HOPE

invited as our honored guests to attend the

2017 NICU Family Reunion
at the March for Babies 5k Walk

Saturday, May 6th « 8AM-Noon

Daytona Tortugas Stadium
105 East Orange Avenue (East Gate) — Daytona Beach, FL

Family Photos ¢ Food & Entertainment e Kid’s Activities
Bring your family out for a day of fun to mix and mingle with other

NICU Families and catch up with some of the NICU Nurses & Doctors
who took care of your baby.

Space is limited, so please RSVP by Friday, April 28th
To register, call the March of Dimes office at 321.426.6230
Or Email: GStephens@marchofdimes.org

marchforbabies.org/event/Daytona

march for babies
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